July 28th, 1941

Mr. Curvin Green
Room 605
U.S.N.R. Midshipmen's School
430 East Huron Street
Chicago, Illinois

Dear Curvin:

Very happy indeed to acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 23rd instant. Glad to hear that you are doing so well. Keep up the good work and enjoy yourself.

I called the Business Office regarding your check as per request in your letter, and they informed me that the delay was due to your change of address. However, they assured me your check would be sent immediately. And, in view of the fact that it was Saturday that I called, you should be receiving the same within a very short time.

With kindest personal regards, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation-Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

PCA: ro